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May 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

JUNE 2023 Sports Days 

We would like to invite you all to our Sports Day events during week commencing 2023. 

We have a number of events arranged for each different year group as folows 

WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE 2023 Reception  

Start 9:30am, aim to finish by 11:00am 

 

WEDNESDAY 21st JUNE - Upper KS2: Years 5&6  

Start 1:45pm, aim to finish by 3:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE 2023 - Nursery  

Start 2:30pm, aim to finish by 3:00pm 

Please Note - MORNING nursery children are invited back to join in with this event 

 

FRIDAY 23rd JUNE 2023 - Lower KS2: Years 3&4 

Start 9:30am, aim to finish by 11:00am 

 

FRIDAY 23rd JUNE 2023 - KS1: Years 1&2 

Start 1:30pm, aim to finish by 3:00pm 

 

We would like to welcome parents and carers to attend our sports events and encourage the children to 

keep active and participate in competitions.  

The events will be held on the school field. We will be opening the gate at the bottom of the school field 

to allow access for parents. Access to this gate is via Ravenoak Drive and is accessed via the side streets 

off Roman Road. If you are arriving by car, please be mindful when parking to ensure that you do not block 

any of our neighbour’s drives. Where possible, please attend on foot if you are able.  

The area where sports day is held is a grassed field and is an uneven surface. Please ensure that you are 

wearing suitable footwear for the terrain. We will not be making any access available to the field through 

the school playgrounds. Access will only be available by the Ravenoak Drive gate, directly onto the field.  

You are welcome to take photos at this event. However, please ONLY take photographs of your own 

child. Do not include other children in your pictures.  

Please note that dogs are not allowed on school premises and should not be brought to Sports Day events.  

We look forward to welcoming you to celebrate our Sports Days with us. 

Yours sincerely, 

S Forster  

Mrs S Forster, Head teacher 
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